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From Tetuan District Town Council (Madrid)  we want to recognize and thank the 
Casa Turca of Madrid and Arco Forum for the work they have been doing for many years 
by implementing the Three Cultures Concert at our Eduardo Úrculo Cultural Centre. 

 

As councillorship, our appraisal of the Three Cultures Concert is that it contributes with 
inestimable values to our community as with acceptance, coexistence, respect and 
comprehension of cultures and beliefs. In a polarized society that hardly leaves place for 
dialogue and sound knowledge of diversity which, on the other hand, inherently exists, 
these values are much needed to understand each other and to live in peace. 

 

There is no need to emphasize the musical richness, but we do want to point out the 
atmosphere shaped by diversity and harmony which in our city is unique among other local 
and private cultural events. The Concert turns out to be a moment of community and 
encounter of people who usually do not come together in everyday life. 

 

It is for these reasons that we have been acknowledging the use of the Joaquín Rodrigo 
Auditorium for the Three Cultures Concert to take place at our Eduardo Úrculo Cultural 
Centre and we will do so as long as it is in our power and we have the consent of the 
associations Arco Forum and Casa Turca. 

 

Lastly, we wish to extend our warm congratulations to both associations for their initiative 
and important contribution to society.  

 


